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READING 

Children are still not reading on a regular 

basis at home. This has a huge impact on 

your child’s development. Please make 

sure your child reads daily and you sign 

their reading record 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 
 

MAY BANK HOLIDAY 
Monday 1st May 

 
HALF TERM BREAK 

Friday 26th May @ normal 
times (3PM) 

 
RETURN TO SCHOOL 

Wednesday 7th June @ normal 
time (8.15am for breakfast 

club) 
 

END OF YEAR WHOLE SCHOOL 
TRIP 

Friday 23rd June, details to 
follow 

 
 

 
 

Create a Story Sack course starts on Thursday 27th 

April @ 1-3pm. If you wish to join please call into 

the office for a letter to register. 

EXAM SEASON 
 

KS2 exams will start w/c 8/5/17 
 

KS1 exams will start w/c 15/5/17 
 

ENSURE YOUR CHILD IS PRESENT 
ALL DAYS FOR THE WEEK 

 
Other classes will have their end of 

year exams after half term 
 

YEAR 5 ORIENTEERING 
Year 5 will be taking part in an orienteering course with St Chads on 3rd and 10th May. 

This will involve a visit to St Chads and Frodsham Park, letter to follow. 

 

 

 

Welcome back!  
We hope you had an enjoyable break and 

Easter holiday.  
 


